HEW (INDIAN HEALTH SVC)

April 28, 1975

Mr, Francis Drexil, Chairman

Osage Tribal Council Health Committee
Pawhuska, Oklahoma 74056

Dear Mr. Drexil:

Thank you very much for your letter of April 24 and for the
enclosed information concerning the proposed health cliniec.

We appreciate your thoughtfulness in providing us with this
material and we will give it careful consideration.

Kindest regards.

Sincerely,

The Speaker
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